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November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
Swimming Lessons Year 6 September – Class 15 
 
This year, your child will be taking part in swimming lessons as part of our PE curriculum.  The 
lessons will take place at Hummersknott School on a Friday afternoon and will be run by a 
qualified instructor.  The children will be walked to and from Hummersknott. 
 
Your child will require a swimming costume and a towel along with goggles and a hat if you feel 
necessary.   
 
The lessons will take place every week starting on Friday 22nd November until February 
half term. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding your child taking part in this planned activity please contact 
either your child’s class teacher or the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr A Johnson 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

 


